
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 

Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

 
 Year 5  swimming— 

This will not take place 

until at least January 

2021  

 Half term—Monday  

26th  —Friday 30th 

October  

 Secondary Transfer 

form for Year 6 to be 

completed—Saturday 

31st October  

 End of term—Friday 

18th December 1.00 p.m.  
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 P.T.O 

‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

Newsletter Date: 

Friday 16th  

October 2020 

Autumn Term  

Issue 6 

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

 

6W AUTHOR’S LETTER 
 

In 6W, they have been reading 

the fantastic book Malamander 

by Thomas Taylor. They have 

absolutely loved reading it as it 

is full of exciting adven-

tures, twists and turns. 

They received a special 

letter and some lovely 

gifts from Thomas Tay-

lor. They are now cur-

rently reading the second book 

called ‘Gargantis’  

NEW SCHOOL 

TIMINGS  
Mondays to 

Thursdays  

YEARS 3 AND 5 

8.30 a.m.—3.15 p.m.  

YEARS 4 AND 6  

8.35 a.m.—3.20 p.m. 

FRIDAYS   

1.00 p.m. finish 

Year 6 12.50 p.m.  
 

REMEMBER TO ALWAYS SOCIAL DISTANCE 

AUTHOR’S LETTER  

YEAR 6 SCHOOL VISION WORK  

Year 6 have been incredibly busy! They 

have been exploring the school vision 

statement, contemplating their hopes 

and dreams and writing letters to a 

significant person in their life. We 

have recorded these in our big book; I am 

sure you 

will agree 

that not 

only are 

the words 

and sen-

timents 

touching, 

they are 

quite 

spectacular to look at. Keep up the stellar work year 6! 



Mrs Maria Jay   PAGE 2/3 

 
CLASS Punctuality  Attendance % 

3S 2 97 

3T 2 96 

3M 4 97 

4I 1 89 

4C 2 96 

4H 4 98.62 

5A 3 98.4 

5E 2 97 

5L 2 96 

6B 3 97 

6O 3 87 

6W 8 97 

PUNCTUALITY AND  

ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win next week?   

 

As a school we aim for at least 96%         

attendance. Due to covid the latest figures 

state that nationally attendance is 93% for 

primary schools. At present SMAB is 

93.76%, which is better then national and 

slightly better than last week. We still 

need to ensure all pupils  attend school  

unless they are showing covid symptoms or 

any other illness.   

 

A massive WELL DONE! to 4I who won 

the punctuality and 4H who won the 

attendance trophy.  

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE 
Calling all online shoppers!  

 

You can raise money for FOTSA  through your everyday 

online shopping with retailers like Amazon, Tesco and 

Argos and it’s completely free!  

 

Last year FOTSA managed to raise just over £600.  

 

Next time you are shopping online, first please go to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help us raise even more!  

DROP OFF AND PICK UPS 
It saddens me to have to write to parent/carers about taking care of one of their 

most precious processions; their child!  

 

PLEASE DO NOT STOP YOUR CAR IN THE MIDDLE OF THE 

ROAD TO  DROP YOUR CHILD OFF.  

 
This is extremely dangerous and inconsiderate to others in 

the school community who are safely dropping off and       

collecting their children. You are putting your child and    

other children in danger.  

 

Please set a good example to our children.  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/


4I’s  WORK ON TORCHES  
In 4I this week we spent a day designing and creating torches! We started the day 

by designing an appealing and functional product for a target audience, then went 

onto designing a cross sectional diagram of a torch. In pairs they drew and decorat-

ed the case of  torches. Finally they made their torches and they looked great! Take 

a look at their process… 

WOW
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